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Circular No. 06/2017                                            Date : 17.01.2017 
 

 

To All Members (Please Circulate) 
 

We reproduce hereunder the Circular No. 05 dated 17.01.2017 issued by General Secretary, All India State Bank 
Officers’ Federation, the contents of which are self-explicit. 
  

With revolutionary greetings,             
 
            Soumya Datta 

          (General Secretary) 
 

To all our Affiliates / Members: 
  

SERVICE CONDITION OF MEDICAL OFFICERS 
REVIEW OF SALARY SCALES 

 

We have to-day sent a communication to the Management on the above subject. A copy is enclosed. We note to keep 
our members advised of further developments in due course. 
 

With greetings, 
 
 

                (Y.SUDARSHAN) 
                GENERAL SECRETARY 

 

No:6513/04/2017                                                                     Date: 17.01.2017  
 

To,  
The Deputy Managing Director & CDO, 
State Bank of India,   
Corporate Centre,  
Madame Cama Road,  
MUMBAI - 400 021. 
 

Dear Sir, 
SERVICE CONDITION OF MEDICAL OFFICERS 

REVIEW OF SALARY SCALES 
 

The salary scales of the Medical Officers working in the bank was fixed on the basis of the then existing salary scale of the 
General Officers. The same has been continued even now, and on the completion of the bipartite settlement at the 
industry level in the banking industry they are extended the stage to stage fitment in respect of their basic pay. However, in 
course of time, the salary scales of the doctors working in the Government and other sectors have gone up very 
substantially and comparatively. A review of these scales, keeping in view the improvements that have taken place in the 
Government on a continuous basis, is necessary. The 7th Pay Commission would further enlarge this difference. 
 

2. The doctors working in different parts of the country have been approaching us for a review of the scales 
commencing from the entry point.  We therefore request you to kindly look into these requests from the Medical Officers 
and re-fix their scales. As they do not have the benefit of periodical promotional opportunities, they are very much 
frustrated in comparison with the other officers in the general banking. These grievances could be addressed if we 
revisit their existing scales and review the same to suit the current environment in the medical profession. 
 

Please treat the matter as urgent. 
 

Thanking you, 
                         Yours faithfully,  
  
 
            

                   (Y.SUDARSHAN) 
               GENERAL SECRETARY 

 

Soumya Datta 
General Secretary 

Mobile : 9830044737 

e-mail: sbioabengalcircle@gmail.com 
www.sbioabengalcircle.com 

 


